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WALK-IN-INTERVIEW 

 
          The Walk-in–Interview of Hills College of Teacher Education, Lekhi, Naharlagun, 

Papumpare, Arunachal Pradesh that was scheduled to be held on 12th May 2019 has been 

postponed and differed to be held on 8th June 2019(Saturday) at the same time & venue as 

advertized on 16th April 2019 in the daily News Paper “The Arunachal Observer”. 

 

For detail information, Eligible and intending Candidates are requested to refer to the college 

website i.e. www.hcte.org and  submit their RESUMES in soft on or before 5th June 2019 

through the E-mail address of the college i.e. hcteitanagar@hotmail.com. 
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